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“Take our lessons to heart...,

From the desk of Carl V. Gregory, Director of Education

Friends, family, countrymen...

We are continuing to navigate these times post-CoViD and as we do, we must move more
strategically and carefully. As such, we are now requiring all students to bring with them to class a
computer or tablet, with which to take any applicable exams. It is our belief that this is in the best

interests of all parties involved, to ensure the safety of our clients and instructors.

Also, books will also be distributed in the eBook fashion, in order to have a book for class, the
tablet or computer must be brought. eCards and certificates will still be distributed in the same manner,
allowing prompt distribution and easier access in the future. We pray that you and your family are well

and as always, we appreciate you for choosing to “take our lessons to heart...”

In Him,
Carl Vincent Gregory,

BS HCM, FF2, NR-P, CIC-P, INS2, ISP1



